
 

 

2nd October 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Book of the Week Information 

 
Each week in Reception we have a ‘Book of the Week’. This book is linked to our topic and we plan the 
children's learning and to-dos around it. We also have a word and letter of the week which we focus on 
during reading and writing activities. 
 
This information is currently displayed in the classroom, but we know that not everyone drops off/picks 
up and so, at the suggestion of one of our parents, we will now email this information to you at the end 
of every week. 
 
We hope this will allow all parents & carers to feel involved in the school day and help you to support 
your child with their learning. 
 
Please look out for the emails each week. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jen Dyson 
Reception Phase Leader 
 
 


